
City Newsletter: January 2018 

IMPORTANT CHANGES TO PAYMENTS MADE TO THE CITY 

Effective January 1, 2018 all  credit/debit card transactions will include a 

service fee of 2.49% of the total transaction amount, $1.75 for electronic 

check, and $2.95 for PIN Debit. 

The City of Hickman does not retain the service fees. 

Alternate payment options (without additional fees) remain in place and 

include cash, check, and ACH direct payment. 
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EMERGENCIES - 911 
Police & Fire Dispatch 

Center - 402.441.6500 
 

WATER-SEWER-ELECTRICAL 
EMERGENCY AFTERHOURS: 

402-792-2212 

City Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
24 Hour Drop Box  

City of Hickman 
115 Locust Street 

P.O. Box 127 

DON’T FLUSH THAT !!! 

Sewers are designed to take our wastewater and carry it safely to a treatment 

plant.  But other items often get flushed that can create problems.  We all need 

to keep things flowing through the sewer.  Poop, pee, and toilet paper? Okay. 

Everything else? Put it in the trash! Even things that are labeled “flushable” can 

cause problems in the sewer system.  Remember, just because it goes down 

when you flush, that doesn’t mean it’s not going to cause a problem.  

YOUR CHOICES MAKE A DIFFERENCE. 

Don’t Flush The Following Items: 

 Paper Towels 

 Wipes (even flushable ones) 

 Cloth or paper rags 

 Plastic items 

 Condoms 

 Feminine hygiene products 

 Diapers 

 Kitty litter 

 Cigarette butts 

 Dental floss 

 Latex gloves 

 

 Hypodermic needles 

 Facial tissues 

 Grease 

 Gas/oil/solvents 

 Anti-freeze 

 Paints 

 Sewage from septic tanks 

 Pesticides/herbicides 

 Toys 

 Medications  



HICKMAN AREA BALL TEAM SIGN-UP  
This will include T-Ball, Coed Coach Pitch, Girls Softball,  

and Boys Baseball 

 

REGISTRATION FORMS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE CITY OF HICKMAN  
OFFICE AND ON THE CITY OF HICKMAN WEBSITE: 

WWW.HICKMAN.NE.GOV  

OR AT THE SIGN UP DAY ON  
JANUARY 13TH IN THE COMMUNITY CENTER GYM FROM 8AM -11AM 

 

JERSEYS AND HATS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO TRY ON, SO PLEASE BRING 
YOUR CHILDREN 

 CONTACT BRIAN REESE, ACTIVITIES COORDINATOR, WITH ANY  
QUESTIONS 402.792.2212 OR ACTIVITIES@HICKMAN.NE.GOV 

 
WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE  

HICKMAN CITY HALL - 115 LOCUST ST. 

The City Public Works Department plows the City 

Streets/Trails after an accumulation of three or more  

inches of snow in the following order: 

 1. Chestnut Street (68th Street) 

 2. Hickman Road (7th Street) 

 3. Downtown Business District 

 4. Residential Streets 

 5. Residential Alleys  

 6. City Owned Trails/Sidewalks 

To ease snow removal, please remember 

to remove your  

vehicle(s) from the City Streets as soon as possible. 

Resident Responsibility: 

City sidewalks should be cleared of snow and debris  

within 24 hours after a storm.  

 

City of Hickman Snow Removal Policy SESSION 2 

4 ON 4 VOLLEYBALL 

LEAGUE  

REGISTRATION 
Team Registration begins at 8 am 

on January 11th.  

The league is open to the first  8 

teams registered and paid. 

Forms are available at City Office 

and on the City of Hickman  

Facebook page or on the website 

www.hickman.ne.gov  

Contact Brian Reese at  

402-792-2212   

or email   

activities@hickman.ne.gov 

for additional information  

http://www.hickman.ne.gov
mailto:activities@hickman.ne.gov

